
 

 

 
Eurasia Train Notice 

Regarding Bad Weather in Kaliningrad 
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please be noted due to the bad weather condition in Kaliningrad (storm of more 
the 15m/sec). The sea port will be closed from Oct-20th evening to Oct-23rd or 
even longer depends on situation. Therefore, no vessel can arrive or sail to/from 
Kaliningrad during the period the canal is closed for navigation. The bad weather 
will make the port congestion getting worse and cause the longer lead-time.  

Thank you for your attention on above information. We will keep monitoring and 
posting to you if any further update. 
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